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October 26, 2020            8100-4900-59240-15 
 
 
Erica Lewis 
Regulatory Coordinator 
ConocoPhillips Canada Resources Corp. 
PO Box 130, Station M 
Calgary, Alberta T2P 2H7 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lewis: 
 
RE: EXPERIMENTAL PROJECT FOR IMPROVED OIL RECOVERY, CANCELLATION 
 STODDART WEST FIELD - DOIG ‘D’ POOL ________________ 
 
Approval for an experimental project to improve oil recovery from the Stoddart West Doig ‘D’ 
pool was approved August 16, 2001 under section 100 of the Petroleum and Natural Gas Act, 
since superseded by the Oil and Gas Activities Act (OGAA) section 75.  Injection into the oil 
pool began in October 2002 and continued until January of 2008.   
 
As requested in your letter of October 23, 2020, the experimental/innovative technology project 
for improved oil recovery in the Doig ‘D’ pool of Stoddart West, Order #01-15-006, is hereby 
cancelled, under the authority of OGAA section 75(2)(b)(i). 
 
Please contact Michelle Gaucher at (250) 419-4482 or the undersigned at (250) 419-4430 should 
you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
____________________________ 
Ron Stefik, Eng. L. 
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering 
Oil and Gas Commission  


